
 

 

Congratulations on the birth of your new baby! 

 

We are Resource Specialists from the Welcome Baby Program, a part of the Community 

Partnership for Children.   

Enclosed in this folder are community resources to support your family as you welcome your 

new baby.  One of us will contact you by phone to go through the materials and help you with 

any other needs you might have. We will call in about a week or so to give you time to get 

settled with your new baby. We hope you will find the resources helpful. 

If you are in need of any resources before we contact you, please give us a call or send an e-mail 

to the one of numbers or addresses listed below.  

Again, congratulations, and we hope you are enjoying your time with your family. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

Susan Crisp, Deb Streblow and Mallory Hackel, Welcome Baby Resource Specialists 

Family Connections, Inc. 

920-457-1999 

susanc@familyconnectionscc.org, debst@familyconnectionscc.org, 

malloryh@familyconnectionscc.org 
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